Email Vineet Joshi

Fwd: Note Verbale Cu/4/436(Invitation for 7th International Arab Conference
Mathematics & Computation in Jordan on 11-13th May, 2022)

From : Manoj K <iccell.edu@nic.in> Wed, Dec 08, 2021 02:45 PM

Subject : Fwd: Note Verbale Cu/4/436(Invitation for 7th 1 attachment
International Arab Conference Mathematics &
Computation in Jordan on 11-13th May, 2022)

To : Vineet Joshi <ashe-moe@gov.in>, Rakesh Ranjan
<ashe-mhrd@gov.in>, Rakesh Ranjan <ashe-
mhrd@nic.in>, Mrs Kamini <jshe-mhrd@nic.in>, Mrs
Kamini <jshe-mhrd@gov.in>, Purnendu Kishore
Banerjee <pk.banerjee@nic.in>, Mrutyunjay Behera
<mrutyunjay.b@nic.in>, manjusinghugc@gmail.com,
Dr. Manju Singh JS <manjusingh.ugc@nic.in>,
chairman@aicte-india.org

Cc : A K GOPAL, US(ICC), MHRD <ak.gopal@nic.in>, S K
Samantaray <sk.samantaray@nic.in>, Manoj K
<iccell.edu@nic.in>, sowana sowana
<sowana@mea.gov.in>, Neeta Prasad
<neetaprasad@pib.gov.in>, Vishal Harsh
<uswana2@mea.gov.in>

Sir/Madam,

Please refer to the trailing email wherein WANA Division, Ministry of External Affairs
(MEA) has forwarded a Note Verbale received from Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan
informing therein that the 7th International Arab Conference on Mathematics and
computation is scheduled to be held on 11-13 May, 2022 at the Zarga University of the
Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan.

2. Embassy has requested to extend the invitation for the said conference to all the
educational and research institutes of the Republic of India.

3. Bureau Heads, UGC and AICTE are requested to disseminate this information to all the
educational and research institutes under their administrative purview.

(Manoj K.)

Section Officer

International Cooperation Cell
Department of Higher Education
Ministry of Education

204-C, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi.
Tele:+91-11-23381726

Email: manoj.k@nic.in
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NOTE VERBALE

I'he Embassy of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan presents its compliments to
the Ministry of External Affairs of the Republic of India and has a honor to_inform that the
7" International Arab Conference on Mathematics and Computation will be held on 11
— 13" Mav, 2022 in the Zarga University of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan.

The Embassy would be extremely grateful if the Ministrv of External
Affairs in New Delhi could extend this invitation for the mentioned conference to all the
educational and research institute of the Republic of India.

In this regards Embassy would like to inform that the more information of
Conference and the Subission of research can be found on the Conference page on the
Zarqga University Website at:

hitp://iacme.zu.edu.jo

The Embassy of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan avails itselfl of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of External Affairs of the Republic of India the

assurances of its highest consideration.

Dr. Pradeep Singh Rajpurohit
Jomt Secretary

WANA Division

The Ministry of External Affairs
New Delhi

CC: WANA Division




